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UPDATE: January 21, 2020 

Broadway Subway Project Early Works – Utility Relocation Near Cambie Street  

JANUARY 25 - 26, AND FEBRUARY 1 - 2, 2020: CROSSING W. BROADWAY ON ASH ST.  

Early construction work is taking place in the Cambie Street and W. Broadway area, through March 2020, to 

relocate TELUS infrastructure in preparation for construction of the Broadway Subway Project. 

Work is anticipated to be crossing West Broadway on Ash Street over the following two weekends: 
Saturday, January 25th to Sunday, January 26th and Saturday, February 1st to Sunday, February 2nd.  

Please note, timing is subject to change due to unforeseen factors such as weather delays.  
 
Please refer to temporary directional signage and traffic control personnel on site, and visit 
engage.gov.bc.ca/broadwaysubway/whats-happening-now/ for updates.  
 
To ensure traffic flow and movement of buses on Broadway is maintained in both directions while work is 
underway, lane closures are anticipated to take place in sequence. To minimize disruption as much as possible, 
this work is being undertaken on weekends. We anticipate this work may cause temporary traffic delays and 
restrictions to on-street parking.  
 
Work is anticipated to take place in the following sequence: 

• Saturday, January 25 and Sunday, January 26: work in the south curb lane and two centre lanes (east 
bound traffic) on Broadway 

• Saturday, February 1 and Sunday, February 2: work in the north curb lane and two centre lanes (west 
bound traffic) on Broadway  

 

 
Anticipated general work areas.  

Fred Thompson Contractors is completing this work under conditions outlined by a City of Vancouver permit.  

https://engage.gov.bc.ca/broadwaysubway
mailto:broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca
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Advance Utility Relocation  

For more information and updates about early works related to the Broadway Subway Project, visit 

engage.gov.bc.ca/broadwaysubway/whats-happening-now/ 

Advance utility relocation near Cambie St. and W. Broadway is being undertaken in the following segments: 

• Segment A: W. 10th Ave., between Cambie St. and Ash St.  

• Segment B: North on Ash St. to W. Broadway  

• Segment C: North on Ash St., crossing W. Broadway 

• Segment D: North on Ash. St., W. Broadway to W. 8th Ave. 

• Segment E: East on W. 8th Ave. to Cambie St. 

• Segment F: Intersection of W. 8th Ave. and Cambie St.  

• Segment G: W. 10th Ave., crossing Cambie St.  
 

The Broadway Subway Project is committed to keeping you informed in advance of any local work now and in 

the future so you can plan accordingly. Please note, construction schedules can change on short notice. 

Updates will be posted to the Project’s website, emailed to local registered contacts, and additional 

notification will be provided where possible.  

The Broadway Subway Project is a 5.7 km extension of the Millennium Line, from VCC-Clark Station to 

Broadway and Arbutus, and is being funded and delivered by the Province of B.C. with contributions from the 

Government of Canada and the City of Vancouver. It includes six new underground stations, and will provide 

fast, frequent and convenient SkyTrain service to B.C.’s second-largest jobs centre, world-class health services, 

an emerging innovation and research hub, and growing residential neighbourhoods. For more information 

about the Project and early works in your area, visit engage.gov.bc.ca/broadwaysubway. 

Sincerely, 

The Broadway Subway Project Team 
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